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6 May 2009
The Honorable Lloyd Doggett

U.S. House of Representatives

201 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3073

Dear Representative Doggett:
The Fleet Reserve Association strongly supports “The Wounded Veteran Job Security Act” (HR 466) that prohibits discrimination against veterans who receive treatment for illnesses, injuries, and disabilities incurred in or aggravated by their active duty service.

FRA is grateful for your sponsorship of this legislation and stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 111th Congress. The Association’s point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).


Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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